
 

 

February 2025 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The February meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 

order on Saturday, February 15, 2025 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook 

Baptist Church at 6:07:50 PM by President Mary Lampert. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Do we want to vote to put new pictures on the plinth to be smashed by the gavel?  Mary 

pointed out that people need to bring pictures to actually vote on. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Dues are due. 

 

Treasurer Sam still had not closed the book on Not-a-Con 2024. 

 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 

 

According to Mary the Not-a-Con con chair, there will be a Not-a-Con. 

 

Hotel liaison Judy said people should be thinking about whether they want a room for 

Not-a-Con. Do you want to stay Friday, Saturday, or Sunday or some combination? Let 

Judy know. 

 

Mary said there will probably be programming of some sort. (Doug was just voluntold to 

plan it.) There will be food and games. 

 

Sam had a hotel sign up sheet available. 

 

Ray said there will be bacon candy. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:12:50 PM. 

 

For the February program, we played “Movie Posters for Chocolate”. The After the 

Meeting Meeting was held at the same location as the meeting. 

 


